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I would like to say there is no reason not to allow utv be on the road with proper 

licenses. I personally have a house in Montana state and I licensed my utv in 

Montana but still not able to drive it in the state of Oregon. I think this is absurd 

because all of the other states surrounding Oregon legalize this it is ridiculous that we 

are the only state that does not.  


